
 
MONTVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MEETING OF THE EDUCATIONAL EVALUATION COMMITTEE 
Superintendent’s Small Conference Room 

May 11, 2010, at 5:15 p.m. 
 

 
 
Item 1.  Call to order 
 

Chair Robert Mitchell called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. in the 
Superintendent’s Small Conference Room.  Board members present were 
Robert Mitchell, Carrie Baxter, Deborah Reed-Iler, and Todd Pomazon, and 
David Rowley.   Also present were Superintendent of Schools Pamela W. Aubin, 
Assistant Superintendent of Schools Brian C. Levesque and Director of 
Curriculum and Instruction Laurie Pallin. 

 
Item 2.  Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Item 3.  Discussion/Action 
 

a. TEAM (formerly BEST) mentor program 
b. Race to the Top 

 
B. Levesque explained to Committee members the new TEAM mentoring 
program developed by the State Department of Education and how it will work for 
new staff members. 
 
B. Levesque reviewed with Committee members the Race to the Top grant 
program Phase II and what it may mean for funding for Montville.  The MOU 
(Memorandum of Understanding) was signed by Superintendent of Schools 
Pamela W. Aubin, Board Chair David C. Rowley, and MEA President Joel Farrior 
and submitted to the State. 

 
Item 4. Adjournment  
 
 Motion:  That the meeting is adjourned. 
 
 Approved by:   Carrie Baxter 
 Seconded by:  Deborah Reed-Iler 
 Vote:    Carried unanimously 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:54 p.m. 
 
 Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
 
 Brian C. Levesque 
 Assistant Superintendent of Schools 
 
 


